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EDB Committee

From: connor logsdon <connordood@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 9:28 PM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Testimony for Wailuku Civic Hub

My name is Connor logsdon, I live in Pukalani. I am born and raised on Maui. This whole 
complex seems to be a huge waste of valuable tile and resources on something Maui does 
not need. We have all the stores we could ever need. Gentrification is a dangerous thing for 
Maui. It’s already hard enough to survive here. We need this money put into more vital 
things such as maintaining existing infrastructure and making more affordable housing! 
Maui needs to work towards sustainability! Not build more things it does not need! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


